
 
BART  
Warm Springs 
Extension 
 

       April 26, 2013 

      As part of the Warm Springs Extension Project, construction crews 
will temporarily close the inside lane in each direction along South 
Grimmer Blvd between Warm Springs Blvd. and Lopes Ct.  These 
lane closures are needed in order to construct the BART South 
Grimmer Blvd. track way overpass and are expected to last up to 5 
months.  There is a possibility of a full closure and intermittent night 
closures as part of this work. 

The work will include, but is not limited to: 

 Placement of traffic signs along South Grimmer Blvd. 

 Temporary closure of the #1 (inside) lane in both directions on 
South Grimmer Blvd. 

 South Grimmer Bridge construction. 

 Removal of signs and traffic control, as well as road clean up. 

                                                    

We appreciate your continued patience during construction. If you have 
questions regarding these activities, please contact our office at (510) 
413-2060 or e-mail bartwarmspringsextension@bart.gov.  

Construction Details 

Summary of Activity  

Construction of BART overpass across South 
Grimmer Blvd.  

Closure of the #1 lane in each direction on 
South Grimmer Blvd.  

Estimated Start Date  

Week of May 6, 2013  

Estimated Duration  

Up to 5 months 

Impacts  

 Traffic delays 

 Increased dust and noise. 

General Work Hours  

7 am to 7 pm 
Monday through Friday  

Saturday work and possible night work as 
necessary 
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Upcoming Temporary Lane Closures on 
South Grimmer Blvd.  
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